
On Friday 6/15/2018 at 12:35 am, a WWD 

was reported by ISP traveling EB in the 

WB lanes of I-80 at MM 186. ISP pursued 

the WWD, who stopped at MM 197. There 

are no cameras on this segment of 

interstate. The WWD is assumed to have 

entered I-80 at IA-146 (Exit 182), the 

closest POE. 


